## **Dedham Public Schools**

## **DEDHAM MIDDLE SCHOOL**

July 9, 2023

Dear DMS Families,

As you drive by our building in the coming days, you may notice something different in the front of the school. The construction of our new safety vestibule begins tomorrow! Similar to the recent vestibule project at DHS, our design goal is to create a more streamlined entrance to the building with direct access to the main office. This project has been a year and a half in the making and we are so thrilled for the work to begin. I am grateful for the partnership with Officer Meghan Jenkins, our School Resource Officer with the Dedham Police Department, who has been an integral part of the design process.

Bus and parent drop off for our summer programs should not be affected by the work. I will keep you posted on the progress and of course any impacts to traffic flow in the fall.

Please let me know if you have any questions.

With gratitude, Karen

Karen Hillman
Principal
(781) 310-7000
khillman@dedham.k12.ma.us

## WWW.DEDHAM.K12.MA.US/DMS